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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

July 27, 2016 

 

 

William Crowder & Ann Leppanen 

1084 Selby Avenue 

St Paul MN 55104  

 

VIA EMAIL: crowder@crowderteske.com & annleppanen@gmail.com 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 1084 Selby Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Crowder: 

 

This is to confirm you that on July 26, 2016 at the Legislative Hearing Officer, Marcia 

Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council deny your appeal but 

grant an extension to September 30, 2016 to reduce the planting on the boulevard to less than 18 

inches.  The couch on the boulevard has been abated per Inspector Lisa Martin. 

 

If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on August 17, 

2016 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc:    Lisa Martin 

 Rick Gavin 
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